
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting
 8th April 2024

Since our last report to Parish Council in March, Team Salhouse volunteers are 
continuing to work around the village.

 The newly planted flower beds are receiving occasional attention.

 Litter picking has continued on an individual basis

 The mild and relatively wet winter has left the grass verges quite soft
and we would urge drivers to try and avoid parking on them, especially
close to the school, as the grass is easily damaged and the mud left
behind could cause pedestrians to slip as well as becoming an eyesore.

 We would ask the Parish Council  if  they could arrange to have the grass
areas at the roundabout, the Village sign and the Upper Street/Lower Street
junction cut regularly (fortnightly would be ideal) so that residents and visitors
can appreciate the planted flower beds. 

Team Salhouse,
“Proud of our Village”


